
Due to the recent spike in COVID-19 cases, the county and state's request for everyone to stay home as
much as possible, and the increased number of COF staff and volunteers who have been directly exposed to
COVID in the last few days, we have decided to temporarily suspend in-person services starting this
weekend. We have loved getting to spend these last few weekends with you, but we know that this is the
right decision.

Moving forward, we will still be streaming service on Facebook and YouTubeat 9:30am and 11:30am every
Sunday morning. We will also continue to stream COF Kids services on their Facebook and YouTube. We
promise to continue doing what's best for our church family based on the recommendations of medical
professionals and God's leading as we pray about our next steps. As we continue on in this season, we ask
that you join us in praying for our community, our country, and the world. Text "COFPRAYER" to
97000 to submit a prayer request, join a prayer team, or join our staff in a 2-week period of fasting and
praying.

Now, more than ever, it's important that we be intentional about living in community with one another. We
encourage you to sign up for an online Home Team! Home Teams are a place for you to find connection,
ask for prayer, and learn more about Jesus with a tight-knit community. To learn more about Home Teams,
visit cof.church/connect or text "COFNEXT" to 97000.

We are thankful for your continued faith, prayers, and giving during this season. We can't wait to see
you online this Sunday!
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